Snippets about Lake Tahoe



- Military veterans and those on active duty can eat free at Applebee's on Nov. 11. You must provide proof of service. For more information, go online.
- Mammoth is installing landing pads at its terrain parks.
- On Nov. 10 the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency Advisory Planning Commission is scheduled to have a public hearing regarding the final EIS for the Boulder Bay Community Enhancement Program project. The meeting at the Stateline office is set to begin at 9:30am.
- Alpine Meadows Ski Resort and Homewood Mountain Resort have named Kevin Mitchell regional director of snow sports and resort services.
- Fred Findlen has been named general manager at the Hyatt in Incline.
- South Lake Tahoe City Council is scheduled to have a public hearing on the General Plan on Nov. 2. Meeting starts at 9am at Lake Tahoe Airport.
- Women undergoing chemo may receive monthly house cleaning free for four months through Cleaning for a Reason. For more information, visit the website.
- Tahoe Tot Spot is having a Halloween bash. Click on flyer for the details.